
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office of the Clerk of the Supreme Court, State of Wisconsin 

 

RE: Rule Petition Number 20-03 

 

 

 

Wisconsin citizens deserve fair representation in their legislature, determined by fairly-designated voting 

districts.  They deserve a process for drawing those districts which operates without partisan affiliation; 

allows ample time for deliberation; admits comment by any concerned groups and individuals, including 

the non-partisan; provides for review by appropriate levels of state or federal court; and maintains 

transparency throughout. 

 

 

The proposal by the Wisconsin Institute for Law and Liberty does not promote either law or liberty as 

most of us understand those terms.  It does not set out procedures which would give Wisconsin voters an 

independent process or an impartial map of voting districts. 

 

 

Please spare our state the disservice of enacting any of the proposals from WILL. 

 

 

Sarah S. Jones 

Madison WI 


